
From: Kevin Fisher <kfisher@baltimorecountymd.gov> 
Date: August 19, 2025 at 12:45:43 PM EDT 
To: Undisclosed recipients:; 
Subject: BCoPD Community Message 8/19/25 

  

Folks, 

Looks like the Hyundai thefts are making a comeback in the area, this time possibly with a 
different vulnerability. We are investigating all of this, but in the meantime please make 
your communities aware that we have steering wheel locks at the precinct. If they need 
one, just drop on by the front desk and ask for one.  

  

The Maryland State Fair starts this Thursday. Please be aware of the potential for traffic 
issues and plan accordingly. We’ll be out at the fair monitoring everything and keeping it 
safe.  

Have a great week and maybe we will see you at the Fair! 

  

Sergeant Kevin Fisher #4667 
Community Outreach Team Supervisor 
Baltimore County Police- Precinct 7 
410-887-1863 
kfisher@baltimorecountymd.gov 
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